
 

 

 

 

 

 

SB 21, LONG-TERM DISABILITY AMENDMENTS   

(Harper, W)    

Anticipated Fiscal Impact: None       

 

Summary   

SB 21 (2025) makes modifications to the long-term disability statutes to clarify existing 

language.  The language is not intended to modify existing benefits or administration of 

the long-term disability program.  This bill would have no fiscal impact on the State or 

PEHP.   

 


